
Ken and Jill Martin 
 
My wife and I will be very upset if the Kelvindale Station is closed. It allows myself 
and my wife to access public transport.  
  
I am disabled and have limited mobility. I can manage to get to the train at Kelvindale 
because it has access for people with disabilities. Anniesland does not and therefore I 
would not be able to travel by train. I find buses very difficult and the train allows me 
to get in to town and also enables me to access other trains at Queen Street Station. 
  
We use this service a lot and would really miss it.  
  
Please listen to this and reconsider closing Kelvindale. 
  
 


